
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to a new school year at Sacred Heart. This week the children have been 
writing Sacred Agreements based on the school rules of Be Ready! Be Safe! Be 
Respectful! Each class has explored what this looks like in school and created a charter 
which all of the children have signed up. These are referred to throughout the year.  

Along with getting used to new faces and surroundings, the children have been learning 
new routines and consolidating old ones. There has been a focus on ‘Staying Safe’ across 
all classes in an age-appropriate way and today following a Mass to celebrate the new 
school year and Mary’s birthday, the children have been learning about Mary, the Mother 
of God along with other inspirational women. This is the third year that we have celebrated 
this event and the children have been recapping on significant women in history that they 
have studied in previous years before adding to their knowledge portfolio.  

We welcome new families to our school community in Reception along with children who 
have joined in other year groups too: Iori, Kiera, Habiba and Jonath in KS2.   

School Environment 

You will have noticed the works being carried out on improving the EYFS outdoor area. 
The completion date was the end of August but we have been let down and the work is 
still ongoing causing disruptions at drop off and pick up. This new sheltered area will really 
make a difference to the outdoor provision meaning that the children can get outside 
whatever the weather. The new fencing and dismantling of the broken play equipment has 
provided extra playground space for the rest of the school, extending the surface area. It 
will be wonderful when complete. 

From Monday 11th, can nursery parents please enter and pick up via the nursery side gate 
until further notice. This is for nursery only. Siblings will need to go in via the main 
entrance. There will be no access via the EYFS area as Mrs Pancott needs to be vigilant 
on the gate with our youngest children. 

Meet the Teacher 

We will be offering parents the chance to come in a see your child/ren’s new teacher and 
classroom over the next couple of weeks. Even if you know the staff, you may not be 
familiar with the expectations and routines of the new year group so it is always 



 

  

 
 

encouraged for all parents to attend. These will take place in your child’s classroom 
straight after school and will last non more than 30 minutes. There will be an opportunity 
for you to ask questions and find out more about the year ahead. 

 

Monday 11th September: Y3 – Mrs Flintham and Mrs Glew 

Wednesday 13th September: Y2 – Miss Sloggett 

Thursday 14th September: Y4 – Miss Shaw 

Monday 18th September: Y5 – Mrs Dickinson and Mrs Taylor 

Tuesday 19th September: Y6 – Mrs Bird 

Thursday 21st September: Y1 – Mrs Bevan-Smith   

 

Reception parents will be invited in a little later in the term once the children are settled in. 
Mrs Pancott is available in the playground every morning. 

Staffing 

Congratulations to Miss Bird who got married over the holidays. She has decided to keep 
her maiden name so will just have the subtle change to Mrs Bird. 

Mr Bevan-Smith’s wife gave birth to their first child over the summer. We wish the family 
our very best wishes. We all know that Mr Bevan-Smith is going to make a lovely daddy. 

We welcome Mrs Jenny Taylor to Sacred Heart. Mrs Taylor will be working across all the 
classes in the school throughout the week as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA). 

Congratulations to Mrs Endacott on being successful at interview for the Nursery position 
this week. To replace her current role, we have advertised for a temporary teaching 
assistant for 27.5 hours a week. If anyone is interested in the position, please see the link 
below.  

https://www.devonjobs.gov.uk/job/Teaching%20Assistant%20-
%20Sacred%20Heart%20Roman%20Catholic%20Primary%20School%20(Plymouth%20
CAST)-21/  

SEND 

The local authority has shared links to some forthcoming webinars for parents of SEND 
children. These are free to attend and available to everyone.  

Dispelling the myths about mainstream secondary school Tickets, Wed 13 Sep 2023 at 16:30 | Eventbrite 
  



 

  

 
 

Dispelling the myths about mainstream primary school for SEND children Tickets, Mon 18 Sep 2023 at 
10:00 | Eventbrite 
  
Dispelling the myths about mainstream primary school for SEND children Tickets, Mon 18 Sep 2023 at 
19:00 | Eventbrite 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 
 

Nichola Day 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

Contacting your child’s teacher 
Nursery: Mrs Berry berry@shrcps.org 

YR: Mrs Pancott pancott@shrcps.org  

Y1: Mr Bevan-Smith bevan-smith@shrcps.org  

Y2: Miss Sloggett  sloggett@shrcps.org  

Y3: Mrs Flintham / Mrs Glew 
flintham@shrcps.org / glew@shrcps.org  

Y4: Miss Shaw shaw@shrcps.org  

Y5:  Mrs Dickinson dickinson@shrcps.org  

Y6 Mrs Bird:  bird@shrcps.org  

 

 
Executive Head Teacher 

Mrs Day day@shrcps.org  

Senior Administrator Mr O’Kane (Mon and Tues 8.30am 
– 2.30pm) 

senioradmin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Macdonald (8am – 11am Mon 
– Fri inclusive ) 

admin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Garside (10.15am -3:45pm 
Mon-Fri inclusive) 

garside@shrcps.org  

 

Inclusion Team 

Safeguarding Lead                           
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Day 
Mrs Nott 

day@shrcps.org  
nott@shrcps.org  

Deputy SENCO Mrs Nott nott@shrcps.org  
 

Family Support Andrea Gjikolaj andreag@southwestfamilyvalues.org.uk  
Attendance Officer Matthew Jackson matt@southwestfamilyvalues.org.uk  
Play Therapist Jane Doidge doidge@shrcps.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

An email has been sent out today to Year 6 Parents/Carers providing information regarding applying for a 
secondary school place for September 2024. 

The application window for children to make their secondary school application for September 24 is now 
open.  
 
The deadline is 31.10.23 and applications received after that date will be at a disadvantage. 

Applications should be made, where possible, using the online portal. This can be found by following this 
link Apply for a secondary school place - Torbay Council 

NB. Parents who wish their child to sit the selective test or take part in Torquay Academy’s Football or 
Performing Arts Academy aptitude testing need to register asap. The closing dates are fast approaching.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 


